June 29, 2016

The Honorable Dan Devine and
Members of the Common Council

West Allis City Hall

West Allis, Wisconsin

DEPARTMENT OF DEVELOPMENT
John F. Stibal

414/302-8460
414/302-8401 (Fax)

City Hall
7525 West Greenfield Avenue
West Allis, Wisconsin 53214

www.westalliswi.gov
jstibal@westalliswi.gov

RE: Communication from the Planning Manager relative to Tax Incremental District Number

Fifteen (The Market), City of West Allis, Wisconsin

Dear Mayor Devine and Common Council Members:

This letter is to inform you that the West Allis Plan Commission, at its meeting held on Wednesday,
June 22, 20164, reviewed the above-referenced Project Plan and found it to be in conformity with the

Master Plan of the City of West Allis.

Respectfully,

Steven J. Schaer
Planning Manager

SJS:bjb

L:ASix Points Redevelopment\TIF 15\PC recomm ltr-7-5-16-cc mtg.docx



